w Lk WASTE MANAGEMENT OF

WASTE MANAGEMENT WASHINGTON INC

700 4™ AVE, SUITE 400
KIRKLAND, WA 98033

June 8, 2017

SENT VIA EMAIL
records(@utc.wa.gov

Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Application for Temporary and Permanent Approval for Partial Transfer
of a Portion of Certificate No. G-237 (Docket No. 170685)

Dear Secretary King:

On behalf of Waste Management of Washington, Inc., holder of Certificate No. G-
237, please accept this letter as documentation of the company’s official support for the
requested transfer.

As aresult of the City of Renton changing its contract-provider from Waste
Management to Rabanco, a small isolated pocket of regulated territory in Certificate No G-
237 was stranded. Our company no longer has the ability to efficiently serve this “Ripley
Lane” area, and that change of circumstance underpins our request to transfer the regulated
area to Rabanco, the current contract provider. We appreciate Rabanco’s willingness to
coordinate on this request for a partial transfer, and are working cooperatively with that
company to make sure the customers in Ripley Lane are efficiently served.

As an officer of the company, I have the authority to communicate this support on
behalf of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

Very Truly Yours,
et A N
R s s _.,./)

Adam Winston
Director of Operations
Pacific Northwest Area



